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Galloway Township, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) is sponsoring 
two internet technology workshops for older adults who are computer novices. Communications 
Specialist Ginna Petrillo will facilitate the workshops at Kramer Hall, the instructional site of The 
Richard Stockton College of New Jersey, at 30 Front St., Hammonton, NJ. 
 
Figuring out Facebook: 
Tuesday, Feb. 3 from 12 – 1 p.m. 
Facebook has become one of the most popular social networking sites on the internet and it is a 
great tool for family members to keep in touch. In this workshop, you will learn how to create 
your own account, adjust your privacy settings to keep from sharing too much information with 
the world, and of course you will learn how to make status updates, upload pictures, and view a 
friend’s or family member’s profile. 
 
Computer Basics: 
Tuesday, Feb. 24 from 12 – 1 p.m. 
Do you feel intimidated by computers? This workshop will help you become more comfortable 
with your computer. We will navigate through different tricks and tips on browsing the Internet to 
syncing a new device to your computer. We will address questions from participants. 
 
Advance registration is required online at www.stockton.edu/scosa or by calling 609-626-3591.  
Visit the SCOSA website at www.stockton.edu/scosa for more information, updates and 
cancellation procedures. 
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